
 

Date: 02/11/2023 

To: Chair and Directors, Committee of the Whole 

And To: Murray Daly, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Tera Grady, Manager of Solid Waste 

Date of Meeting: Committee of the Whole_Nov08_2023 

File: 5360-07 

 
 

Short Summary: 
Review of the Draft Solid Waste Management Plan Update 

 

Background: 
 Phase two consultation for the updated SWMP concluded in June of this year. 

 The Solid Waste Advisory Committee provided recommendations for the Draft SWMP. 

 Each Member Municipality has received or will receive presentations on the Draft 
SWMP. 

 Each Member Municipality will be requested to provide a letter of support for the Draft 
SWMP. 

 Staff will provide the Chair and Directors of the Committee of the Whole with a 
presentation similar to what each Member Municipality received, with an emphasis on 
the impact to CRD taxpayers. 

 

Attachments: 
None 
 

Receipt Only: 
That the memorandum from Tera Grady, Manager of Solid Waste dated November 2, 2023, 
regarding the Review of the Draft Solid waste Management Plan Update, be received. 
 


